Hello everyone,

Just a quick update and some long awaited and good news.  

The mask mandate has been lifted at the hospital!


[bookmark: _GoBack]We are no longer required to wear them as we go about the hospital.  It is protocol as it was Pre-Covid.  Of course, if you feel like you need or want to wear a mask, PLEASE do so.  Kaycee mentioned that in isolation rooms it is needed as stated on the signage outside of the patient’s door, but I know that the last training we had by Jeff Stewart we were told not to go into isolation rooms.  I will talk with her and will get direction on how we are to manage isolation patients.  So, good job hanging in there, gang, and not giving up because of all the restrictions!!!  You all deserve a gold star!

Peace,
Lori

